

SOAR WINNERS (OCT. 31)

Preschool - Owen Bell & Keith Greiner Kindergarten - Jorja Greiner & Atlas Holeton First Grade - Paxtyn Craff & Tommy Greiner Second Grade - Lincoln Altenhofen Third Grade - Ike Watson & Rylea White Fourth Grade - Julie Jaeger Fifth Grade - Gia Jaeger Sixth Grade - Grayson Sprouse

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES

Keota Elementary Staff would like to thank all of our parents and guardians who were able to attend the fall conferences. It's always nice to see you and to share about all the great things our students are doing here!



IMPORTANT DATES



11.4.22 - Quarterfinal Playoff Football Game @ Van Meter



11.7.22 - Picture Retakes & SOAR Assembly

WINTER FINE ARTS PROGRAM

On Wednesday, Dec. 7, Keota Elementary would like to invite families to our Winter Fine Arts Program at 6 PM. Our PK-6 will be showing off their art work and performing music in the high school gym.

ROYAL READER

This week, Kindergarten & Preschool students welcomed back the Royal Reader Program. Our Royal Reader, Mrs. Jinger Bell, read Harry the Dirty Dog to a very engaged audience!

SPECIAL THANKS

Keota Elementary would like to give a shoutout and special thanks to the Keota Elementary PTO for providing meals, desserts, and snacks during conference week!